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On March 22, the members of KEIZAI DOYUKAI (Japan Association of Corporate Executives) 

visited the Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station. 

During the visit, they were shown the central control room, the operating floor of Unit 7, and safety 

measure facilities such as the seawall, etc. 

Following the visit, Mr. Niinami, the chairperson of KEIZAI DOYUKAI, commented that, “The 

measures to prevent all accidents that occurred at the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station have 

been well implemented. I am impressed and deeply respectful of how thoroughly every potential issue 

and measure has been addressed to deal with the possible accidents.” 

TEPCO will continue to maintain/improve the safety and reliability of its power stations and 

encourage as much of the general public as possible to come and see conditions at the site as 

Kashiwazaki-Kariwa aims to become a power station that is trusted by society. 
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